
Bienvenue à la Nouvelle-Orléans! 

 
Congratulations on your orders to beautiful NOLA!!!  On behalf of the New 

Orleans Marine Band Spouses, I would like to take this opportunity to 
welcome you and your family.  New Orleans is a beautiful city with lots of 

things to do.  We hope that you will enjoy your time and make MANY lasting 
memories. 

 
We have a small group of spouses, and this is a VERY active band.  In an 

effort to get to know each other, we are striving to hold monthly events; 
some are family friendly, some just for spouses (and female Marines), and 

even some for the entire unit.  This event is intended for ALL band spouses, 
male and female. We hope that you will join us when you arrive. 

 
For those who use Facebook, we have created a spouse page, NOLA Marine 

Band Spouses, for publicizing our events.  (For security, we do have this 

page set to secret.  Upon receipt of orders, have your Marine notify their 
NOLA sponsor and we will be happy to send you an invite to our page.)  The 

intent of this page is to be able to reach out for help or fun. 
 

If you are not on Facebook, no worries!  We also send out event notifications 
via the band email list.  Please ask your spouse to share the information with 

you. 
 

If we can assist your family and answer any questions about the 
area/schools/etc., please don’t hesitate to contact us via the Facebook page, 

or through your unit sponsor. 
 

Again, welcome!  We look forward to getting to know you! 
 

Rebecca Maschmeier 


